
                 ALCOHOL & DRUG POLICY COUNCIL (ADPC)      
Recovery and Health Management Sub-Committee Minutes 

February 8, 2018 
CVH, Middletown, CT 

 
PRESENT: Ben Metcalf, Hope Auerbach, Jennifer Chadukiewicz, Sarah Howroyd.  Staff Present:  Lauren S., Daryl McGraw 
Topic Discussion Action 
 
 
 
 
“Language of Recovery” handout  

 
No further work; CCAR is also incorporating this into their ED Recovery 
Coach training and hospital ED orientation 
 
Sarah discussed at a training she did with freshmen at Sacred Heart 
University 

Distributed to Council. 
Committee members have 
committed to doing the following: 
Phil – incorporate into Coach 
academy manual and on CCAR 
website; Hope- IOL parent group 
Virginia- MFT program at CCSU 
Yanike - DOC facilities 
Jason-EAPA and LAP; Nat’l EAPA 
Mark-ATR newsletter 
Lauren – PSA; posters 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recovery Friendly Communities 
Guidelines 

We continued to discuss the concept of Recovery Friendly Communities 
and reviewed the next draft of the “rubric”/guidelines that evolved from 
previous discussions, the Community Recovery Capital Assessment and 
the document that Jody created based on November’s discussion. 
Another great discussion about how this document will be vetted and 
eventually distributed. Collecting data and offering a package of training 
and technical assistance as was done with the DMHAS “Trauma and 
Gender” initiative were also explored.  
 
Group members attended and summarized a Community Conversation 
held in Wethersfield last month that explored this concept and it appears 
we are on the right track identifying community elements key to 
supporting recovery.  
 
Lauren also reminded those in attendance to continue to try to recruit 
new committee members. 

 
Revise the Guidelines with 
feedback from today’s discussion.  
 
Identify 1-2 communities to 
distribute a final draft of the 
guidelines for 
input/feedback/reality check. 
Under consideration are New 
London and 1 of the 4 
communities in the Central CT 
Health District. (Wethersfield, 
Rocky Hill, Newington, Berlin) 
 
Daryl will have a preliminary 
conversation with Norwich or New 
London and Sarah will do the 
same with Manchester. 
 

Possible recommendation to full 
Council 

“The ADPC endorses the final set of guidelines (that has been piloted in 
2-3 communities) and these will be made available to other 
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Topic Discussion Action 
cities/towns that are interested in becoming “recovery friendly”.” 

Next Sub-Committee Meeting  3/8/18, 9:00 am – 10:30 am; CCAR 
Next meeting of the ADPC  Tuesday, February 20, 10:00-12:00 
 


